
 
 

  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
Friday 22 February, 2019 

 
 

2019 ISPS HANDA VIC OPEN – THANK YOU 

  
Dear Volunteer, 
 
On behalf of Golf Australia, I wish to extend our sincere thanks for your significant time and 
commitment in helping us stage the biggest Vic Open ever at 13th Beach Golf Links.  
 
Volunteers play a crucial part in ensuring event operations are delivered smoothly and your efforts 
are recognised and greatly appreciated.  
 
An overwhelming amount of positive feedback has been provided from players, caddies, fans, 
spectators, and many others from across the world which is a tribute to the dedication you have 
shown in bringing the 2019 event to life.  
 
We hope you have enjoyed your contribution to this global event and have been able to find time to 
recharge after the demands on your time during the week.  
 
A big thank you once again. We look forward to working with you again in the future and hope to see 
you at the Volunteer Appreciation Day on Tuesday 21 May at 13th Beach Golf Links.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

SIMON BROOKHOUSE 
General Manager – Golf Operations 
 
Golf Australia 
Level 2, 111 Coventry Street 
South Melbourne, VIC 3205 Australia 
Ph: +61 3 9626 5050 
Website: www.golf.org.au  

http://www.golf.org.au/

